
2020 –
What a year it’s been!

Through it all, our staff has been here every day, working 
hard, doing their best to make sure the Village Market 
experience remains as “normal” and pleasant as possible. 
As a token of our appreciation to our employees, we will be 
closed on Thanksgiving Day, so that they can have a day of 
rest, and enjoy some well-deserved time with their families. 
Please plan ahead.

During the busy holiday season, we will continue to do 
everything we can to ensure the safety of our customers and 
employees, but we need your help. We encourage everyone 
to shop early this year, as much as possible. So far, we aren’t 
seeing any issues with inventory, but as peak demand 
increases over the next few weeks, things could change. We 
expect the store to be more crowded, so being organized 
and prepared with a list can help get through the store more 
quickly. When possible, please try to only send one person 
per household into the store.  We’re all in this together, and 
we ask for everyone’s patience and understanding during 
these uncertain times.

Please stop by or call the Meat Department (203-762-7202) 
to order your turkey in advance. Turkeys will be available 
for pick-up starting Saturday, 11/21 afternoon. All catering 
orders must be placed by noon on Saturday, 11/21. This year, 
due to health code restrictions, we are not able to prepare 
any meals in your dishes. Please visit our website for our 
Holiday Catering Menu. 

Despite the difficulties of this year, let’s all do our best to 
remember how much we as a community have to be thankful 
for. We wish everyone health and happiness during this 
holiday season.

Stay safe,

Mike & Tim
Store Line & Produce 

203.762.7283
Meat & Seafood Departments 

203.762.7202
Deli & Bakery 
203.834.0099

OPEN EVERY DAY AT 7AM

close EVERY DAY AT 7pM

108 Old Ridgefield Road • Wilton, CT 06897 (just off rt. 7 in Wilton Center)
villagemarketwilton.com


